
3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 (d) Councillor Lesley Keast 
 
  Councillor Keast will be in attendance to comment on the proposal to relocate Christchurch Kart 

Club from its present site in Carrs Road to Leggett Road which adjoins Ruapuna Park.  Her 
concerns relate to the community not having being consulted, and that no consideration has 
been given to the ‘cumulative’ effects (ie another motor sport activity being sited on Ruapuna). 

 
  Members will recall the attendance of Property Manager Bill Morgan to the recent meeting of the 

Board’s Environment Committee at which Bill’s extensive report was received. 
 
  The Committee were supportive of progress of this issue. 
 
  Council’s Parks and Recreation Committee have also received the report and the presentation 

of the full report has been deferred to their September meeting to enable comment from 
tonight’s Board meeting. 

 
  Circulated separately from the order paper is a copy of the full report referred to. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


